
 

 

 

CBAI ACTION ALERT 

Urge Regulatory Relief Push During the Lame Duck Session 

The Community Bankers Association of Illinois (CBAI) is calling on all Illinois community bankers 
to urge their lawmakers to advance regulatory relief for community banks during the post-
election Lame Duck session of the 114th Congress.  The customizable letter urges passage of 
over a dozen bills that have been introduced in both the United States House and Senate which 
will promote fair competition in financial services, give consumers more choices, and help 
strengthen community banks. Now is the time for Congress to hear from you about these top 
legislative priorities for the remainder of the 114th Congress.  
 
Congress returns to Washington, D.C. this week and CBAI staff will be in D.C. visiting every 
office of the Illinois Congressional Delegation and urging passage of meaningful regulatory relief 
for Illinois community banks.  Your response to this action alert will support the CBAI message 
this week.  Please Take Action Now! 
 
Please share this Action Alert with your board members and senior management. 
 
We need a strong response from Illinois community bankers. 
 
Thank you for responding! 

  
November 28, 2017 
 

http://www.congressweb.com/ICBA/45

